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June 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We would like to inform you that Year 4 children are taking part in a Pedestrian Skills 
session throughout June/July 2023.  These sessions are during school time and are run 
by the Hertfordshire County Council Active and Safer Travel Team. 
 
Each session will run for approximately 45 - 50 minutes outside the school on nearby 
local pathways and roads. The children will be learning about the road environment, 
understanding the importance of being seen as well as being able to see and practicing 
road crossing techniques in a number of live scenarios while under the supervision of 
staff from Hertfordshire County Council and the school. 
 
Hertfordshire County Council will be providing high-visibility clothing to everyone 
participating in this Pedestrian Skills session. 
 
Pedestrian Skills is one of the building blocks to help children become independent 
travellers and your continued reinforcement of their learning plays a crucial role in this. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 


